
Youth group 2016 

Youth group, has moved to Thursday evenings, 7.30 – 9pm. Running weekly, during term time. 

We currently have members from year 6 onwards, attending Great Wilbraham  Primary school. 

Whilst, the hall was being re-built, we met monthly, to maintain interest, carrying out organised 

activities, bowling, ice-skating, visiting the climbing wall, sparklers and mocktails. During this time we 

had 12-15 regular attendees. And hope to maintain or increase these numbers now that we are back to 

normal. 

Youth group is run by a handful of volunteers, and a rota of parent helpers. We would always welcome 

new members to the committee, particularly as we lost two long standing committee members last 

year, and  our current treasurer wishes to step down. 

We are lucky enough to receive donations from Little Wilbraham & Great Wilbraham parish councils, 

and the Johnson, Bede Lane trust, which will help replenish equipment, help subsidise activities, and 

funding in general. Many thanks to all. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the committee,  parents and youth members for making it 

all possible 

 


